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Featuring a self-assessment section, and withclinical scenario and key points
boxes throughout, LectureNotes: Neurology is ideal for medical students, junior
doctors,and specialist nurses who want a concise introduction to clinicalneurology
that can be used as a core text or as a revisionresource.
Field Manual for Small Animal Medicine Katherine Polak 2018-09-12 Field Manual for
Small Animal Medicine offers anyone working in resource-limited environments a
practical resource for delivering veterinary care outside the traditional hospital
or clinic setting. Offers the only comprehensive resource for best practices when
practicing veterinary medicine in resource-limited environments Integrates
practical and cost-effective protocols where the ideal solution may not be
available Presents information on vital topics such as operating a field
spay/neuter clinic, emergency sheltering, sanitation and surgical asepsis,
preventive care practices, zoonotic diseases, and euthanasia Serves as a quick
reference guide for common surgical procedures, cytology interpretation,
anesthesia and treatment protocols, and drug dosing
Clinical Signs in Small Animal Medicine Michael Schaer 2008-04-11 Now in smaller
format paperback, this book contains over 400 clinical cases, grouped broadly by
subject, presented by means of over 800 color photographs of the highest quality,
plus detailed captions focusing on key pointers to diagnosis and treatment. The
underlying, yet unspoken, theme of the book is that the clinician's eye, thought
processes and judgment will always be central to successful clinical practice.
Neuroepidemiology Lorene M. Nelson 2004 This fine text provides a comprehensive
overview of methods for epidemiologic and clinical research on neurological
disorders. The book focuses on classic principles of study design in epidemiologic
research, strategies for avoiding study biases, methods for conducting clinical
trials and prognostic studies, and principles of evidence-based medicine in
neurology. The text gives neurologists, epidemiologists, and their students the
foundation for conducting rigorous epidemiologic and clinical research on
neurologic disorders.
Practical Guide to Canine and Feline Neurology Curtis W. Dewey 2015-11-09 Now in
full color, Practical Guide to Canine and Feline Neurology, Third Edition provides
a fully updated new edition of the most complete resource on managing neurology
cases in small animal practice, with video clips on a companion website. •Provides
comprehensive information for diagnosing and treating neurological conditions
•Printed in full color for the first time, with 400 new or improved images
throughout •Offers new chapters on differential diagnosis, magnetic resonance
imaging, and movement disorders •Retains the logical structure and easy-to-follow
outline format of the previous editions •Includes access to video clips of
specific disorders and a how-to video demonstrating the neurologic assessment

Oxford Handbook of Neurology Hadi Manji 2007 Suitable for use on the ward and in
clinical settings, this book includes information and clinical guidance passed
down by generations of neurologists. It deals with taking a neurological history
and examination, including the skills necessary to make a neurological assessment.
Molecular Basis of Neuropharmacology : A Foundation for Clinical Neuroscience Eric
J. Nestler 2001-03-28 * The most up-to-date and comprehensive coverage of the
relationship of brain function and neuroactive chemicals * Authors are world-known
leaders in the field * Molecular Neuropharmacology is the hot topic in medicine
Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and Cats Ryane E. Englar 2019-09-18 Common
Clinical Presentations in Dogs and Cats is a reliable resource and quick reference
to essential information for diagnosing canine and feline patients, based on
presenting complaints. The text takes a problem-oriented approach to recognizing
common clinical conditions, and introduces diagnostic and treatment plans for
companion animal practice. Equally useful for veterinary students and practicing
clinicians, the book presents 78 chapters grouped by body system, for ease of
access. Each chapter focuses on identifying the chief complaint, pinpointing
possible diagnoses, and determining the clinical approach to patient care. The
book is richly illustrated throughout with clinical photographs and line drawings
that demonstrate the concepts presented. Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and
Cats is an essential resource that: • Gives clinicians fast access to essential
details for approaching common case presentations in dogs and cats and forming a
correct diagnosis • Presents information by clinical signs, organized by body
system • Takes a standardized chapter format for ease of use • Includes color
photographs and line drawings to illustrate the conditions discussed Written for
small animal general practitioners and veterinary students, Common Clinical
Presentations in Dogs and Cats is a patient-side reference that can help
practitioners gain the knowledge and confidence to correctly diagnose a wide range
of clinical presentations.
Lecture Notes: Neurology Lionel Ginsberg 2011-12-15 Now in two colours throughout,
this new edition of LectureNotes: Neurology contains the core
neurologicalinformation required, whichever branch of clinical medicine youchoose.
Reflecting current clinical practice, the latest advancesin the diagnosis and
management of neurological diseases areconcisely covered. The book is divided into
two parts. The NeurologicalApproach looks at neurological history taking.
Theneurological examination is then discussed in detail –consciousness, cognitive
function, vision and other cranial nerves,motor function, sensation and autonomic
function. In part two,Neurological Disorders, the common neurological conditions
aredescribed, along with neurological emergencies andneuro-rehabilitation.
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online and a link to a digital canine brain atlas at
www.wiley.com/go/dewey/neurology Now in full color, Practical Guide to Canine and
Feline Neurology, Third Edition provides a fully updated new edition of the most
complete resource on managing neurology cases in small animal practice, with video
clips on a companion website. •Provides comprehensive information for diagnosing
and treating neurological conditions •Printed in full color for the first time,
with 400 new or improved images throughout •Offers new chapters on differential
diagnosis, magnetic resonance imaging, and movement disorders •Retains the logical
structure and easy-to-follow outline format of the previous editions •Includes
access to video clips of specific disorders and a how-to video demonstrating the
neurologic assessment online and a link to a digital canine brain atlas at
www.wiley.com/go/dewey/neurology
de Lahunta’s Veterinary Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology - E-Book Alexander de
Lahunta 2020-10-09 Master the diagnosis and effective treatment of veterinary
neurologic disorders! de Lahunta’s Veterinary Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology,
5th Edition provides in-depth coverage of the anatomy, physiology, and pathology
of the nervous system. With this knowledge, you will be able to accurately
diagnose the location of neurologic lesions in small animals, horses, and food
animals. Practical guidelines explain how to perform neurologic examinations,
interpret examination results, and formulate treatment plans. Descriptions of
neurologic disorders are accompanied by clinical case studies, photos and
drawings, and radiographs. Written by neurology experts Alexander de Lahunta, Eric
Glass, and Marc Kent, this resource includes hundreds of online videos depicting
the patients and disorders described in the text. Logical case description format
presents diseases in a manner that is similar to diagnosing and treating
neurologic disorders in the clinical setting: 1) Description of the neurologic
disorder; 2) Neuroanatomic diagnosis and how it was determined, the differential
diagnosis, and any ancillary data; and 3) Course of the disease, the final
clinical or necropsy diagnosis, and a brief discussion of the syndrome. More than
380 videos on a companion website hosted by the Cornell University College of
Veterinary Medicine bring concepts to life and clearly demonstrate the neurologic
disorders and examination techniques described in case examples throughout the
text. More than 250 high-quality radiographs and over 800 vibrant color
photographs and line drawings depict anatomy, physiology, and pathology, including
gross and microscopic lesions, and enhance your ability to diagnose challenging
neurologic cases. High-quality, state-of-the-art MRI images correlate with stained
transverse sections of the brain, showing minute detail that the naked eye alone
cannot see. A detailed Video Table of Contents in the front of the book makes it
easier to access the videos that correlate to case examples. NEW case descriptions
offer additional practice in working your way through real-life scenarios to reach
an accurate diagnosis and an effective treatment plan for neurologic disorders.
NEW! Content updates reflect the latest evidence-based research. NEW! Clinical
photos and illustrations are updated to reflect current practice.
Canine Lameness Felix Duerr 2020-03-17 Written by veterinarians across multiple
disciplines with expertise in the canine musculoskeletal system, this book offers
an easy-to-use guide for diagnosing lameness in dogs. Canine Lameness focuses on
evaluation and diagnostic techniques, with descriptions of the most common reasons
for lameness. Arranged by anatomical region, this approach complements the
clinical assessment of a patient. Designed for ease of use, the book puts all the
information needed to evaluate and diagnose a dog’s orthopedic status at the
reader’s fingertips. Particular emphasis is placed on orthopedic examination,
veterinary-neuroanatomy-and-clinical-neurology-3e

radiographic anatomy, and abnormal radiographic findings. Features of Canine
Lameness: Offers a comprehensive guide to diagnosing musculoskeletal diseases
causing lameness in dogs Brings clinical examination, diagnostic imaging, and
relevant musculoskeletal anatomy together into a single resource Takes a logical,
regions-based approach, outlining diagnostic steps and differential diagnoses for
each specific area Focuses on commonly encountered conditions while highlighting
critical diagnostic steps to ensure other, less common, differential diagnoses are
not missed Includes access to a companion website with video clips demonstrating
detailed steps of the examination, techniques, and lameness conditions Canine
Lameness is an excellent resource for veterinarians and staff involved in the
diagnosis of lameness in dogs, and will be of great benefit to all animal health
professionals working in the area of canine orthopedics.
Netter's Neurology H. Royden Jones 2012 Visually rich Netter artwork and detailed
yet concise text provide you with an overview of general neurology and its
intersection with internal medicine, neurosurgery, ophthalmology, psychiatry, and
orthopedics.
Comprehensive Review in Clinical Neurology Esteban Cheng-Ching 2012-03-28 This new
review textbook, written by residents and an experienced faculty member from
Cleveland Clinic, is designed to ensure success on all sorts of standardized
neurology examinations. Presented in a comprehensive question-and-answer format,
with detailed rationales, Comprehensive Review in Clinical Neurology is a musthave for both aspiring and practicing neurologists and psychiatrists preparation
to take the RITE, the American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology written exams,
and various recertification exams.
Manual of Trauma Management in the Dog and Cat Kenneth J. Drobatz 2011-03-10
Manual of Trauma Management in the Dog and Cat provides quick access to clinically
relevant information on stabilizing, diagnosing, and managing the trauma patient.
The book uses an outline format to provide fast access to essential information,
focusing on practical advice and techniques for treating traumatic injuries.
Manual of Trauma Management in the Dog and Cat is an ideal handbook for quickly
and confidently managing this common presenting complaint. Beginning with a
concise summary of the global assessment of traumatized patients, the heart of the
book is devoted to guidance on managing specific types of trauma following
definitive diagnosis. Manual of Trauma Management in the Dog and Cat is a valuable
quick-reference guide to treating canine and feline trauma patients for general
practitioners and emergency specialists alike.
Veterinary Neuroanatomy - E-Book Christine E Thomson 2012-04-05 Veterinary
Neuroanatomy: A Clinical Approach is written by veterinary neurologists for anyone
with an interest in the functional, applied anatomy and clinical dysfunction of
the nervous system in animals, especially when of veterinary significance. It
offers a user-friendly approach, providing the principal elements that students
and clinicians need to understand and interpret the results of the neurological
examination. Clinical cases are used to illustrate key concepts throughout. The
book begins with an overview of the anatomical arrangement of the nervous system,
basic embryological development, microscopic anatomy and physiology. These
introductory chapters are followed by an innovative, hierarchical approach to
understanding the overall function of the nervous system. The applied anatomy of
posture and movement, including the vestibular system and cerebellum, is
comprehensively described and illustrated by examples of both function and
dysfunction. The cranial nerves and elimination systems as well as behaviour,
arousal and emotion are discussed. The final chapter addresses how to perform and
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interpret the neurological examination. Veterinary Neuroanatomy: A Clinical
Approach has been prepared by experienced educators with 35 years of combined
teaching experience in neuroanatomy. Throughout the book great care is taken to
explain key concepts in the most transparent and memorable way whilst minimising
jargon. Detailed information for those readers with specific interests in clinical
neuroanatomy is included in the text and appendix. As such, it is suitable for
veterinary students, practitioners and also readers with a special interest in
clinical neuroanatomy. Contains nearly 200 clear, conceptual and anatomically
precise drawings, photographs of clinical cases and gross anatomical specimens
Keeps to simple language and focuses on the key concepts Unique ‘NeuroMaps’
outline the location of the functional systems within the nervous system and
provide simple, visual aids to understanding and interpreting the results of the
clinical neurological examination The anatomical appendix provides 33 highresolution gross images of the intact and sliced dog brain and detailed
histological images of the sectioned sheep brainstem. An extensive glossary
explains more than 200 neuroanatomical structures and their function.
Neurology in Africa William P. Howlett 2015-08-20 This practical, comprehensive
and highly illustrated book will be invaluable to students and doctors of
neurology and internal medicine in Africa.
Neuroanatomy Through Clinical Cases Hal Blumenfeld 2010 Neuroanatomy is an
extremely complex subject. Overwhelmed by anatomical detail, students often miss
out on the functional beauty of the nervous system and its relevance to clinical
practice. This book resolves this dilemma, using high-quality radiological images,
interactive pedagogy & case studies to bring the subject to life.
Neuroanatomy E-Book Alan R. Crossman 2018-12-17 Now fully revised and updated,
this leading ICT series volume offers concise, superbly illustrated coverage of
neuroanatomy, that throughout makes clear the relevance of the anatomy to the
practice of modern clinical neurology. Building on the success of previous
editions, Neuroanatomy ICT, sixth edition has been fine-tuned to meet the needs of
today’s medical students – and will also prove invaluable to the range of other
students and professionals who need a clear, current understanding of this
important area. Generations of readers have come to appreciate the straightforward
explanations of complex concepts that students often find difficult, with minimum
assumptions made of prior knowledge of the subject. This (print) edition comes
with the complete, enhanced eBook – including BONUS figures and self-assessment
material – to provide an even richer learning experience and easy anytime,
anywhere access! Notoriously difficult concepts made clear in straightforward and
concise text Level of detail carefully judged to facilitate understanding of the
fundamental neuroanatomical principles and the workings of the nervous system,
providing a sound basis for the diagnosis and treatment of contemporary
neurological disorders Clinical material and topic summaries fully updated and
highlighted in succinct boxes within the text Memorable pictorial summaries of
symptoms associated with the main clinical syndromes Over 150 new or revised
drawings and photographs further improve clarity and reflect the latest imaging
techniques New expanded coverage of neuropsychological disorders and their
relationship to neuroanatomy – increasingly important given aging populations
Access to the complete, enhanced eBook – including additional images and selfassessment material to aid revision and check your understanding.
Color Atlas of Veterinary Anatomy, Volume 3, The Dog and Cat E-Book Stanley H.
Done 2009-04-28 If you are looking for a book that presents a unique photographic
record of dissections showing the topographical anatomy of the dog and cat: this
veterinary-neuroanatomy-and-clinical-neurology-3e

is the atlas for you! Part of a comprehensive 3-volume set that also covers
Ruminants (Volume 1) and The Horse (Volume 2), the Color Atlas of the Dog and Cat
takes a complete look at virtually every aspect of veterinary anatomy. With this
book you will be able to see the position and relationships of bones, muscles,
nerves, blood vessels and viscera that go to make up each region of the body and
each organ system. Rich with full-color photographs and drawings of dissections
prepared specifically for these texts, each book in the series illustrates
regional surface features photographed before dissection, then gives high-quality
complementary photographs of articulated skeletons. Accessibly and systematically
structured with each chapter is devoted to a specific body region Important
features of regional and topographical anatomy presented in full color photos of
detailed dissections Detailed color line drawings clarify the relationships of
relevant structures Website offers drag and drop quizzes and the chance to test
yourself with mcqs Informative captions give additional information necessary for
proper interpretation of the images Presents anatomy in a clinical context
Clinical Neurology, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics: Equine Practice - E-Book
Thomas J. Divers 2011-12-28 A comprehensive review of clinical neurology for the
equine practitioner! Topics will include: infectious diseases affecting the equine
nervous system, advanced imaging of the nervous system, metabolic
encephalopathies, neuro-ophthalmic disorders, cervical pain causing abnormal gait,
neurologic or neuromuscular disorders, management of the downer horse, adverse
drug reactions and toxins affecting the nervous system, neurologic conditions
associated with guttural pouch disease, objective analysis of the equine gait and
nervous system, and treatment of acute cervical injury in the horse.
Neurology Board Review Amy McGregor 2016 This is an easy to read question and
answer book that was created to prepare the reader for the American Board of
Psychiatry and Neurology (ABPN) certification and recertification exams. It was
specifically designed to cover the topics listed in the ABPN content outline
including basic neuroscience, behavioral neurology, psychiatry, and clinical
neurology. It includes questions about recent practice parameters published by the
American Academy of Neurology. Thisbook utilizes a multitude of question formating
including case-based and multiple choice questions.
Food Animal Neurology, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics of North America: Food
Animal Practice, E-Book Kevin E. Washburn 2017-02-13 This issue, edited by Dr.
Kevin Washburn, focuses on Food Animal Neurology. Article topics include:
Neurological examination of the ruminant; Diagnostics and ancillary tests of
neurologic dysfunction in the ruminant; Localization of neurologic lesions in
ruminants; Cerebral disorders of calves; Cerebral disorders of the adult ruminant;
Cerebellar disorders of ruminants; Brain stem and cranial nerve disorders of
ruminants; Spinal cord and peripheral nerve abnormalities of the ruminant; and
Toxicoses of the ruminant nervous system.
Veterinary Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology Pageburst Access Code Eric N. Glass
2008-11-07 This is a Pageburst digital textbook; the product description may vary
from the print textbook. Organized by functional neurologic system, the 3rd
edition of this authoritative reference provides the most up-to-date information
on neuroanatomy, neurophysiology, neuropathology, and clinical neurology as it
applies to small animals, horses, and food animals. Accurate diagnosis is
emphasized throughout with practical guidelines for performing neurologic
examinations, interpreting examination results, and formulating effective
treatment plans. In-depth disease descriptions, color images, and video clips
reinforce important concepts and assist with diagnosis and treatment. Expert
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authors bring more than 50 years of experience in veterinary neuroanatomy and
clinical neurology to this book - Dr. Alexander DeLahunta and Dr. Eric Glass offer
their unique insights from both academic and practitioner perspectives. Disease
content is presented in a logical case study format with three distinct parts:
Description of the disorder Neuroanatomic diagnosis (including how it was
determined, the differential diagnosis, and any available ancillary data) Course
of the disease (providing final clinical or necropsy diagnosis and a brief
discussion of the syndrome) More than 600 full-color photographs and line
drawings, plus approximately 150 high-quality radiographs, visually reinforce key
concepts and assist in reaching accurate diagnoses. The book comes with free
access to 370 video clips on Cornell University's website that directly correlate
to the case studies throughout the book and clearly demonstrate nearly every
recognized neurologic disorder. High-quality MR images of the brain are presented
alongside correlating stained transverse sections for in-depth study and
comparison. Vivid photos of gross and microscopic lesions clearly illustrate the
pathology of many of the disorders presented in the book.
Veterinary Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology - E-Book Alexander de Lahunta
2014-07-10 Organized by functional neurologic system, the 3rd edition of this
authoritative reference provides the most up-to-date information on neuroanatomy,
neurophysiology, neuropathology, and clinical neurology as it applies to small
animals, horses, and food animals. Accurate diagnosis is emphasized throughout
with practical guidelines for performing neurologic examinations, interpreting
examination results, and formulating effective treatment plans. In-depth disease
descriptions, color images, and video clips reinforce important concepts and
assist with diagnosis and treatment. Expert authors bring more than 50 years of
experience in veterinary neuroanatomy and clinical neurology to this book — Dr.
Alexander DeLahunta and Dr. Eric Glass offer their unique insights from both
academic and practitioner perspectives. Disease content is presented in a logical
case study format with three distinct parts: Description of the disorder
Neuroanatomic diagnosis (including how it was determined, the differential
diagnosis, and any available ancillary data) Course of the disease (providing
final clinical or necropsy diagnosis and a brief discussion of the syndrome) More
than 600 full-color photographs and line drawings, plus approximately 150 highquality radiographs, visually reinforce key concepts and assist in reaching
accurate diagnoses. The book comes with free access to 370 video clips on Cornell
University’s website that directly correlate to the case studies throughout the
book and clearly demonstrate nearly every recognized neurologic disorder. Highquality MR images of the brain are presented alongside correlating stained
transverse sections for in-depth study and comparison. Vivid photos of gross and
microscopic lesions clearly illustrate the pathology of many of the disorders
presented in the book.
Comparative Veterinary Anatomy James A. Orsini 2021-12-08 Comparative Veterinary
Anatomy: A Clinical Approach describes the comprehensive, clinical application of
anatomy for veterinarians, veterinary students, allied health professionals and
undergraduate students majoring in biology and zoology. The book covers the
applied anatomy of dogs, cats, horses, cows and other farm animals, with a short
section on avian/exotics, and with specific clinical anatomical topics. The work
improves the understanding of basic veterinary anatomy by making it relevant in
the context of common clinical problems. This book will serve as a single-source
reference on the application of important anatomical structures in a clinical
setting. Students, practitioners and specialists will find this information easyveterinary-neuroanatomy-and-clinical-neurology-3e

to-use and well-illustrated, thus presenting an accurate representation of
essential anatomical structures that relates to real-life clinical situations in
veterinary medicine. Presents multiple species, garnering a broad audience of
interest for veterinarians, specialists, professional students and undergraduate
students majoring in the biological sciences Contains anatomically accurate color
figures at the beginning of each different species section Focuses on clinicallyoriented anatomy Correlates gross anatomy, radiology, ultrasound, CT, MRI and
nuclear medicine in clinical case presentations
A Practical Approach to Neurology for the Small Animal Practitioner Paul Freeman
2020-08-24 A Practical Approach to Neurology for the Small Animal Practitioner
provides veterinary practitioners and students with a comprehensive guide to
diagnosing and treating neurological cases in small animal practice. Covering the
most important considerations for the general practitioner, the book includes
chapters on clinical history taking, a ‘stress-free’ approach to the neurological
examination, the most common neurological presentations in general practice,
neurological emergencies, and more. It is easy to read, packed with practical
hints and tips, and the information is presented using tables and bulleted lists,
with accompanying images and videos to illustrate the concepts. A Practical
Approach to Neurology for the Small Animal Practitioner is ideal for newly
qualified vets, veterinary students, and experienced vets seeking a refresher.
Small Animal Internal Medicine for Veterinary Technicians and Nurses Linda Merrill
2012-06-12 Small Animal Internal Medicine for Veterinary Technicians andNurses is
the first comprehensive resource on internalmedicine written for the veterinary
technician. Organized by bodysystem, each chapter discusses pertinent diseases,
from clinicalsigns, diagnostic testing, and prevalence to treatment options
andnursing considerations. Published in association with the Academyof Internal
Medicine for Veterinary Technicians, this book offersboth a thorough grounding in
the foundations of internal medicinefor students and new veterinary technicians
and detailed, advancedinformation suitable for experienced veterinary technicians.
Coverage includes an overview of neurological disorders anddiscussion of the
surgical, emergency, and nursing considerationsfor each condition. This complete
reference, which includes acompanion website with quizzes, images, and video
clips, isessential reading for veterinary technician students,
practicingtechnicians, and those studying for the AIMVT specialty exam.
Oxford American Handbook of Neurology Sid Gilman 2010-05-18 The Oxford American
Handbook of Neurology is a practical, quick-reference guide for use on the ward
and in the clinic. It includes information on neurological assessment and common
presentations and disorders, including sleep disorders, neurotrama, and
neurosurgery. Numerous neuro-imaging studies and diagrams supplement concise, tothe-point text. The book concludes with an appendix of frequently used scales and
indices. It should find a place in the hands of all those caring for neurological
patients.
Small Animal Neurology André Jaggy 2010-12-07 Die englische Übersetzung der
erfolgreichen deutschen Ausgabe des Buches wurde für den englischsprachigen Markt
überarbeitet und aktualisiert. Das Buch liefert eine umfassende Zusammenstellung
der Kleintierneurologie in allen klinischen Fragestellungen. Der allgemeine Teil
präsentiert detaillierte Ausführungen zum neurologischen Untersuchungs-gang, zur
Neuropathologie und zu genetischen Krankheiten. Einen guten Einstieg in die
praxisrelevanten Grundlagen der Neurologie geben einzelne Kapitel zu
Laboruntersuchungen, Anästhesie, Radiologie und Elektrodiagnostik, Rehabilitation,
Pharmakologie. Die Neurochirurgie und neurologische Notfälle werden ausführlich
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vorgestellt. Der spezielle Teil geht auf die spezifischen neurologischen
Erkrankungen nach ihrer Lokalisation ein und bietet konkrete Angaben zur Diagnose
und Therapie besonderer Krankheitsbilder. Außergewöhnlich sind die Darstellung der
Neuroanatomie und -pathologie mit Bildgebenden Verfahren als Bildanhang im Buch
und die beigelegte CD-ROM mit der Darstellung des Untersuchungsganges und
neurologischen Fallbeispielen.
Neuroanatomy Adam J. Fisch 2017-08-11 Neuroanatomy: Draw It to Know It, Third
Edition teaches neuroanatomy in a purely kinesthetic way. In using this book, the
reader draws each neuroanatomical pathway and structure, and in the process,
creates memorable and reproducible schematics for the various learning points in
Neuroanatomy in a hands-on, enjoyable and highly effective manner. In addition to
this unique method, Neuroanatomy: Draw It to Know It also provides a remarkable
repository of reference materials, including numerous anatomic and radiographic
brain images and illustrations from many other classic texts to enhance the
learning experience. In the third edition of this now-classic text, the author
completely reorganized the book based on user-feedback, taking a more intuitive
and easy-to-use approach. For the first time, the illustrations are in full color.
No other text in neuroanatomy engages the reader in as direct a manner as this
book and none covers the advanced level of detail found while retaining the
simplistic approach to the learning which has become the cornerstone of the text.
Neuroanatomy: Draw It to Know It is singular in its ability to engage and instruct
without overwhelming any level of neuroanatomy student.
Clinical Neurology Graeme Hankey 2008-02-01 Neurology is an exciting and evolving
clinical science. The fact that many previously untreatable diseases are now known
to be not only treatable, but preventable, has raised new optimism for the
probability that treatments will emerge for other currently incurable neurologic
disorders. This book is written and illustrated for students of clinical
neurology, neurologists-in-training, and practicing neurologists, who need ready
access to a comprehensive, up-to-date, and evidence-based guide to the
understanding, diagnosis, and management of common and important neurologic
disorders. The book includes more than 800 illustrations, many of which are images
taken from the authors’ own practice.
Veterinary Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology Alexander DeLahunta 2009 Covering
the anatomy, physiology, and pathology of the nervous system, Veterinary
Neuroanatomy and Clinical Neurology, 4th Edition helps you diagnose the location
of neurologic lesions in small animals, horses, and food animals. Practical
guidelines explain how to perform neurologic examinations, interpret examination
results, and formulate effective treatment plans. Descriptions of neurologic
disorders are accompanied by illustrations, radiographs, and clinical case
examples with corresponding online video clips depicting the actual patient
described in the text. Written by veterinary neuroanatomy and clinical neurology
experts Alexander de Lahunta, Eric Glass, and Marc Kent, this resource is an
essential tool in the diagnosis and treatment of neurologic disorders in the
clinical setting. Disease content is presented as case descriptions, allowing you
to learn in a manner that is similar to the challenge of diagnosing and treating
neurologic disorders in the clinical setting: 1) Description of the neurologic
disorder, 2) Neuroanatomic diagnosis and how it was determined, the differential
diagnosis, and any ancillary data, and 3) Course of the disease, the final
clinical or necropsy diagnosis, and a brief discussion of the syndrome. Over 250
high-quality radiographs and over 800 vibrant color photographs and line drawings
depict anatomy, physiology, and pathology (including gross and microscopic
veterinary-neuroanatomy-and-clinical-neurology-3e

lesions), and enhance your ability to diagnose challenging neurologic cases. A
companion website hosted by Cornell University College of Veterinary Medicine
features more than 380 videos that bring concepts to life and clearly demonstrate
the neurologic disorders and examination techniques described in case examples
throughout the text. High-quality, state-of-the-art MR images correlate with
stained transverse sections of the brain, showing minute detail that the naked eye
cannot see. NEW! High-quality, state-of-the-art MR images in the Neuroanatomy by
Dissection chapter takes an atlas approach to presenting normal brain anatomy of
the dog, filling a critical gap in the literature since Marcus Singer's The Brain
of the Dog in Section. NEW Uncontrolled Involuntary Skeletal Muscle Contractions
chapter provides new coverage of this movement disorder. NEW case descriptions
offer additional practice in working your way through real-life scenarios to reach
an accurate diagnosis and an effective treatment plan for neurologic disorders.
NEW! A detailed Video Table of Contents in the front of the book makes it easier
to access the videos that correlate to case examples.
Otology and Otic Disease, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics: Small Animal Practice E-Book Bradley L. Njaa 2012-11-15 A comprehensive update on ear disease for the
small animal practitioner! Topics will include updates on otic anatomy and
physiology, preparation and histologic examination of the inner ear, neurologic
manifestations of ear disease, canine hearing loss management, feline deafness,
electrodiagnostic evaluation of auditory function, hearing aids in dogs, primary
secretory otitis media of cavalier King Charles spaniels, ear masses, ototoxicity
in dogs and cats, and much more!
Clinical Neurology of Aging Martin L. Albert 1994 This thorough revision of a
well-established text presents essential information on the neurobiology of aging.
There are new chapters on competency and ethics, problems of daily living,
psychopharmacology, and stability and falls. Written in a accessible style, this
book will be invaluable to clinicians and neurologists who treat elderly patients.
Veterinary Cytology Leslie C. Sharkey 2020-08-11 This book offers a state-of-theart, evidence-based reference to all aspects of veterinary cytology. Truly
multidisciplinary in its approach, chapters are written by experts in fields
ranging from clinical pathology to internal medicine, surgery, ophthalmology, and
dermatology, drawing the various specialties together to create a comprehensive
picture of cytology's role in diagnosis and treatment of animal disease. Firmly
grounded in the primary literature, the book focuses on companion animals, with
special chapters for species with fewer publications. Chapters are logically
organized by body system, with additional chapters on tumors of particular import
and diagnostic decision making. The first two sections of Veterinary Cytology
focus on cytology techniques, quality control, and special laboratory techniques.
Subsequent sections are organ/tissue-based and reflect what is known about the
canine, feline, and equine species. This is followed by chapters on nontraditional species, including exotic companion mammals, rabbits, cattle,
camelids, non-human primates, reptiles and birds, amphibians, fish, invertebrates,
and sheep and goats. The last section highlights some unique features of the
applications of cytology in industry settings. Provides a gold-standard reference
to data-driven information about cytologic analysis in companion animal species
Brings together authors from a wide range of specialties to present a thorough
survey of cytology's use in veterinary medicine Offers broader species coverage
and greater depth than any cytology reference currently available Veterinary
Cytology is an essential resource for clinical and anatomic pathologists and any
specialist in areas using cytology, including veterinary oncologists,
5/7

Downloaded from sher-bit.com on September 29, 2022 by guest

criticalists, surgeons, ophthalmologists, dermatologists, and internists.
Essential Neurology Iain Wilkinson 2009-02-12 A brand new edition of Essential
Neurology brings the text fully up-to-date. This book is a core text for medical
students and junior doctors, who want a comprehensive yet concise practical guide
to clinical neurology. To make the book more readable and digestible, we have
introduced colour into the text. This text provides clear explanations of the most
common neurological and neurosurgical disorders. The most up-to-date clinical
methods are covered to ensure students are learning the newest techniques. To
enhance the readers’ understanding of this subject more illustrations, line
drawings and scans are incorporated into the text. Another new addition is the
inclusion of clinical cases with self-assessment questions at the end of every
chapter. These help to clearly illustrate the clinical presentations of key
neurological disorders. Essential Neurology is ideal for medical students on
neurology attachments and an excellent review text for the MRCP examination.
Reviews of previous edition "This is an excellent introductory text for medical
students who want their neurology without frills." —British Medical Journal "A
well-presented manual of practical clinical neurology recommended as easy and
enjoyable fundamental reading." —Brain "This is an excellent book with a very good
all round approach to an understanding of neurology at student level" —Journal of
Neurology, Neurosurgery and Psychiatry
Veterinary Neuroanatomy & Clinical Neurology Alexander Delahunta 2008-11-20
Veterinary Consult The Veterinary Consult version of this title provides
electronic access to the complete content of this book. Veterinary Consult allows
you to electronically search your entire book, make notes, add highlights, and
study more efficiently. Purchasing additional Veterinary Consult titles makes your
learning experience even more powerful. All of the Veterinary Consult books will
work together on your electronic "bookshelf", so that you can search across your
entire library of veterinary books. Veterinary Consult: It's the best way to
learn! Book Description Organized by functional neurologic system, the 3rd edition
of this authoritative reference provides the most up-to-date information on
neuroanatomy, neurophysiology, neuropathology, and clinical neurology as it
applies to small animals, horses, and food animals. Accurate diagnosis is
emphasized throughout with practical guidelines for performing neurologic
examinations, interpreting examination results, and formulating effective
treatment plans. In-depth disease descriptions, color images, and video clips
reinforce important concepts and assist with diagnosis and treatment. Book plus
fully searchable electronic access to text.
Handbook of Veterinary Neurology - E-Book Michael D. Lorenz 2010-12-14 Handbook of
Veterinary Neurology provides quick access to vital information on neurologic
conditions in a wide range of species, including canine, feline, bovine, caprine,
equine, ovine, and porcine. A problem-oriented approach makes it easy to diagnose
and treat neurologic problems in small and large animals. The coverage of
disorders by problem, not by established disease diagnosis, emulates how animals
present to the veterinary hospital and simplifies the formulation of a correct
diagnosis. Within each chapter, discussions of neurologic disease include a review
of the localization criteria and the diseases that can cause that problem, plus
treatment and surgical techniques. Lead author Michael D. Lorenz brings decades of
experience to neurologic assessment, using a diagnostic approach that requires
minimal knowledge of neuroanatomy. A problem-based approach is organized by
presenting sign rather than by condition, guiding you to logical conclusions
regarding diagnosis and treatment. Algorithms diagram the logic necessary to
veterinary-neuroanatomy-and-clinical-neurology-3e

localize lesions and to formulate diagnostic plans. Coverage of current diagnostic
techniques includes the use of diagnostic tools, such as radiology, spinal fluid
analysis, electrodiagnosis, and MR imaging. Case histories in each chapter present
a problem and the results of the neurologic examination, then ask you to solve the
problem by localizing the lesion, listing probable causes, and making a diagnostic
plan. Answers are provided at the back of the book. A consistent format for each
case history includes signalment, history, physical examination findings, and
neurologic examination. A comprehensive appendix describes species and breeds that
have a congenital predisposition for particular neurologic diseases. Extensive
references make it easy to pursue in-depth research of more advanced topics. A
companion website includes 20 narrated video clips with accompanying PowerPoint
slides that correlate to the case histories in the book, covering neurologic
assessment and clinical problems such as paresis of one limb, tetraparesis,
stupor, seizures, ataxia of the head and limbs, and cranial nerve disorders. Two
new co-authors, Jean Coates and Marc Kent, board-certified in neurology, enhance
the credibility of this edition. A full-color design and numerous illustrations
include enhanced images of neuroanatomy and pathology.
Small Animal Neurological Emergencies Simon Platt 2012-03-15 This new book deals
systematically with the assessment and treatment of small animal neurological
patients in light of latest research findings and greatly improved imaging
techniques. The authors first discuss step-wise neurological and systemic
approaches to common emergency cases—examination, critical care and rapid
assessment—based on presenting signs. They then deal in depth with the
pathophysiology, treatment options and likely prognoses of each of the more common
types of neurological emergency, be it vascular accident, infection, trauma,
seizure, acute disease or neoplasia. Detailed support techniques and therapies are
provided on emergency anaesthesia, pain management, fluid therapy, post-operative
care and physical rehabilitation. The book will appeal to small animal
practitioners, specialists, residents, course directors and students interested in
neurology, emergency medicine and critical care, internal medicine, imaging and
pathology.
Small Animal Clinical Techniques - E-Book Susan Meric Taylor 2015-08-04 See how to
confidently care for small animal patients with Taylor’s clear instructions,
procedural videos, and new images. Featuring more than 60 techniques and
procedures, Small Animal Clinical Techniques, 2nd Edition provides a highly
visual, step-by-step guide to the diagnostic and therapeutic clinical techniques
essential to small animal practice. Each procedure walks you through the purpose,
indications, contraindications and concerns, complications, special anatomy,
equipment, restraint, and procedure techniques. And interactive learning modules
on the companion website help you master the skills you need to succeed on the
job. More than 60 of the most common procedures performed by vet techs and
assistants are covered in a clear, concise, and engaging way to help improve your
understanding. A consistent approach to all procedures with step-by-step
instructions, principles, and photographs allows you to think logically and
perform the skills well. Over 800 full-color drawings and photographs, overlaid
with line drawings to further clarify the musculature and circulatory systems
beneath the skin of the patient, reinforce visual understanding of key concepts.
NEW! Evolve website with interactive modules and videos showing clinical
techniques lets you access the modules and videos anywhere, anytime. NEW! More
procedural videos showing visual-dependent techniques, such as a neurologic exam,
help illustrate the complexities of procedures that are all about movement.
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UPDATED! New images to accompany updated and added procedures, including more high
quality photos with line drawing overlays, keep procedures relevant and modern.
Fundamentals of Canine Neuroanatomy and Neurophysiology Etsuro E. Uemura
2015-11-02 Fundamentals of Canine Neuroanatomy and Neurophysiology introduces the
fundamentals of veterinary neuroanatomy and neurophysiology, demonstrating
structure and function as it relates to clinical applications with a highly visual
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approach. Offers a straightforward yet comprehensive introduction to structure and
function of the nervous system Demonstrates the relevance of the basic principles
to the clinical setting Illustrates concepts using line drawings, photographs,
micrographs, and MRIs Includes access to a companion website with review questions
and answers and the figures from the book at www.wiley.com/go/uemura/neuroanatomy
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